
 



Hello, 

 

Can we add following blurb along with the flyer to this weekâ€™s bulletin please: 

 

 

The YAL is hosting a Red Cross Blood Drive on Saturday, May 24, 2025, from 9 AM to 2 PM in 

the Nicholas and Anna Bouras Memorial Hall.  

 

Donors Needed. Youâ€™re invited to donate blood at our upcoming blood drive. Please invite 

friends and family and sign up below. Just one donation can save more than one life! 

 

 

Thank you, 

Steven Tattoli 

 

YAL Lead 


